
 

 

Notice Date:   September 6, 2024 
To:    Georgia Medicaid Providers 
From:    CareSource 
Subject:   Single Dose Vial-Claims Modifiers  
 
Summary  
This notification provides guidance for claims billing documentation and reimbursement of single dose 
injectable vials. The use of modifiers JW and JZ is required to bill correctly for a single-dose vial drug. 



 

 

 
The JZ Modifier is required to attest that there were no discarded amounts, and no JW Modifier amount 
is reported.  


